
U.S. Department of Justice 

NOTICE TO EMPLOYEES 

Posted By Order of The Department of Justice, Complaint Adjudication Office. 

It has been determined that the Federal Bureau of Prisons has subjected an employee to 

discrimination on the basis of disability at Federal Correctional Complex Hazelton, West 
Virginia. 

Federal law requires that there be no discrimination against any employee or applicant for 

employment because of the individual's RACE, COLOR, RELIGION, SEX, NATIONAL 

ORIGIN, AGE, PHYSICAL OR MENTAL DISABILITY, OR PROTECTED ACTMTY 
OPPOSING SUCH UNLAWFUL PRACTICES with respect to hiring, firing, promotion, 

compensation, or other terms, conditions, or privileges of employment. 

The Federal Bureau of Prisons will support and will comply with such federal law and will not 

take action against individuals because they have exercised their rights under law, including 

disparate treatment on the basis of disability. 

The Federal Bureau of Prisons will ensure that officials responsible for personnel decisions 
and terms and conditions of employment will abide by the requirements of federal equal 
employment opportunity laws. Specifically, those officials shall assure that the work 
environment is free of discrimination based on disability. 

The Federal Bureau of Prisons will not in any manner restrain, interfere, coerce, or retaliate 

against any individual who exercises their right to oppose practices made unlawful by, or who 

participates in proceedings pursuant to, federal equal employment opportunity law. 
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